COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C. 3.

29th December, 1932.

Dear 8irs, :

1 am in receipt of your report C.11 No.1855
in respect of the steamer "“SOLI", and with regard
fhereto think it well to inform you that in accordance

with the practice adopted in the cases of Norwegian ships,

your report has been forwarded to the Society's Sunwéggrs

at Oslo for the necessary action.

I am, Dear Sirs,

cYours faithfully,

ARSI

i pro Secretary.

The surveyors,

NAGASAKI.
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